March 7, 1980

I am enclosing the
wastes manapgenent.

possible we should like
Force or related groups.

I am returning to you under separate cover your
hazardous waste disposal.

‘Thank you for your sssistance.
Yours very truly,

CANADIAN ENVIROMMENTAL LAW RESEARCH FOUNDATION

J.F. Castrilll
Besearch Director

JFC/ e

Enclosure



	Page 1

